
I am strongly in favor of this bill.  Protecting yourself, your family, and your friends is not an onerous task.  There are many options 
for securing a firearm, and I think all gun owners should take that responsibility seriously.  As a Grandmother, I worry about young 
children who visit the homes of their friends, where there might be an unsecured firearm.
Please support this bill, and help keep us all safe.


